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Urban Zoning on Long
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SAY NO TO THE
GOVERNOR'’S URBANIZATION PLAN
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Dear Neighbor:

Governor Kathy Hochul's
urbanization plan is back and worse
than ever. In her recent State of the
State address, Governor Hochul
announced a proposal to create
high-density housing zones around
every Long Island train station while 5.1z oUZ U090
allso stripping local towns an a0y » pas
villages (and thereby the residents) ‘
of their ability to control local zoning.

Supervisor Don Clavin (podium) called on Governor
Hochul to remove a controversial plan that would
mandate high-density housing zones around local
train stations and in the heart of suburban

neighborhoods.

The Governor’s plan will eliminate
public hearings for development
projects, effectively silencing the
community’s input regarding the future
of their neighborhoods. What’s more, these plans do not address upgrading the existing
infrastructure to accommodate the population increase. This is signaling the end for
single-family home neighborhoods and is a direct assault on the suburbs.

Your voice last year was pivotal in defeating the Governor’s Accessory Dwelling Unit
proposal, which would have ended single-family home zoning on Long Island — and we
need your help once again to help Save Our Suburbs! Help us send a message to Albany
by signing this petition.

Sincerely,

Scan the
QR code
to view
%}n ﬂ/w@v W 2 M the petition.
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Don Clavin Thomas E. Muscarella T -E
Supervisor Councilman



